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HOLIDAY CLOSURES NOW BLOCKED ON STARFISH 
APPOINTMENT CALENDARS 

 
A new feature has been implemented in Starfish, where students 
are blocked from scheduling appointments during dates when 
the university is closed. If faculty/staff have recurring schedule 
blocks on those days, students will not see these times as an 
option to schedule. If faculty/staff wish to meet with a student 
on these days, they may make the appointment for the student. 

 

 

 

ACADEMIC SUPPORT CENTER 
Tammy Wolf, Tutoring and Starfish Coordinator  
858-3360 | tammy.wolf@MinotStateU.edu | minotstateu.edu/asc/starfish.shtml 

41 Referrals Created So Far This Semester 
Referrals include: Access Services Accommodations, 

Career Exploration, POWER Center / TRIO, Student Health 
Clinic and Counseling, Tutoring, and Writing Center 

 

Starfish Referral Superstars 
Katy Allers Lisa Dooley Beverly Fleischman 
Sandra Harbort Stephanie Little Chris Lozensky 
Dawn Moreau Anne Nordgaard Kyle Patterson 
Hannah Peterson Eric Pietrzak Sophia Rammell 
Amy Roberts Lisa Vega Jay Wahlund 

REMINDER: 
Raise Non-Returning Student Flags Soon 
(NOT including students who are graduating) 

 
After Thanksgiving, Registrar’s Office staff will 

begin calling students who have not yet registered. 


